Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed Budget
of City of Rose City, Texas

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS THAT:

A public hearing will be held by and before the City Council of
Rose City, Texas, giving all interested persons the right to appear and be
heard on the proposed City Budget for the Fiscal Year October 1, 2023,
through September 30, 2024. The hearing will be on Thursday,
September 21, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. in the City Hall of Rose City, Texas, at
370 South Rose City Drive, Vidor, Texas 77662.



